
October 12, 2000

Mr. Jeff Osmus
Safety & Environmental Representative
American Thermoplastics Company
1235 Kress Street
Houston, Texas  77020

Re:   Change of Ownership
        Project No. 76056
        Polypropylene Extrusion Facilities
        Houston, Harris County
        Account ID No. HG-0155-J

Dear Mr. Osmus:

We appreciate being informed that American Thermoplastics Company is now the owner of the 
referenced facility which was previously owned by Phillips Petroleum Company.  Our files have 
been updated to indicate that this change of ownership has occurred. 

We understand that there will be no change in the type of pollutants emitted and no increase in 
the quantity of emissions.  As the new owner of the facility, you have committed to maintain 
compliance with all air quality rules and regulations of the Texas Natural Resource Conservation 
Commission and the requirements of this permit at all times.  

Thank you for informing us of this ownership change.  If you have any questions regarding this 
letter, please call Ms. Geneva Kessel at (512) 239-1507 or write to her at Texas Natural 
Resource Conservation Commission, Office of Permitting, Remediation, & Registration, Air 
Permits Division (MC-162), P.O. Box 13087, Austin, Texas 78711-3087.     

Sincerely,

Dena D. Woodall, Manager
Air Permits Division
Office of Permitting, Remediation & Registration

DW/GK/ab

cc: Mr. Arturo J. Blanco, Air Section Manager, Houston 
     Mr. Rob Barrett, Director, Harris County Pollution Control Department, Pasadena
     Mr. Manuel Aguirre, P.E., Chief, Bureau of Air Quality Control, Health and Human Services
       Department, Houston
     Ms. Shawna Hollon, Industrial Emissions Assessment Section (MC-164), Austin
     Mr. Mark Chambers, Industrial Emissions Assessment Section (MC-164), Austin
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